
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 9/13/2019 11:00:00 AM

First name: Wayne

Last name: Lugaila

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: To Whom It May Concern:

 

 

 

Wayne and I both attended the public field trip on August 7th to learn about the Piquett Creek Project. It was a

very informative, educational field trip. We were very impressed with the presentations by Seth, David and Amy.

 

We both completely support the West Fork Ranger District's proposed plans for Piquett Creek.

 

Wayne and I are both members of The West Fork Volunteer Fire Department.

 

 

 

Sincerely,

 

Wayne A. Lugaila

 

Lynn Lindsay


